
250 Vesey Street, New York, NY  10281 collegeboard.org

March 1, 2016     

Paul Dreyer, Ph.D. 
President 
American Regions Mathematics League
241 Central Park West, #17E
New York, NY 10024 

Dear Dr. Dreyer: 

The College Board and the SAT® Program fully support the American Regions Mathematics 
League (ARML) in its efforts to promote strong mathematics education in American schools 
and through your annual national competition.  

Students are encouraged to register for a test date that won’t interfere with competitive events 
in which they might participate. However, if students are already registered for the June test and 
then subsequently learn that that the ARML team to which they are committed has been 
accepted into the competition that conflicts with their registered test date, they can ask their 
school officials to request an alternate test date. The procedures for doing so can be found 
online at: 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/k12-educators/coordinating/alternate-test-dates  

As noted at the website above, students must already be registered for an SAT 
administration before their school official can request an alternate test date on their behalf. 
The registration deadlines are available at: 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register/dates-deadlines. 

Thank you for all that you do to encourage students. 

Sincerely,  

Andy Courchane 

Executive Director, Policy and Implementation, College Readiness Assessments 


